
From: Correa, Cruz@CHP
To: Reano, Kara@CHP; OPR State Clearinghouse
Cc: Ramos, Steve@CHP; Bosco, Lamonte@CHP
Subject: EIR - 335 - SCH #2018052060 - No Impact
Date: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 3:49:42 PM

I reviewed the Market Octavia Plan Amendment (formerly The Hub), along with the Draft
Environmental Impact Report (DEIR), specifically Chapter 3B – Transportation and Circulation, and
consulted with Lead Agency Staff Contact, Ms. Elizabeth White.
 
No impact to the San Francisco Area’s local operations and or public safety by SCH #2018052060
was identified.
 
However, due to the boundary of the project and the proximity to United States Highway 101 (US-
101), Central Freeway, specifically the exit-ramps at Mission Street and Market Street, and the on-
ramps at Market Street and S. Van Ness Avenue, the potential for increased traffic congestion exists.
  
 
Please contact me with any questions or comments about this review.
 
--
Cruz Correa
Administrative Sergeant
CHP – San Francisco Area (335)

455 8th Street
San Francisco, CA 94103
(415) 557-1094
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